From: Pandelis Philippidis [

Sent: 27 November 2019 15:30
To: Plannin,

ce: Pandelis Phiippicis [

Subject: Re: Objection to Intended works to fell to ground 22 trees. Reference- 2019/5716/T

> Dear sir/madam,

> It has come to my attention regarding a Notification of intended works to fell to ground level 22
trees in the wooded area immediately behind my rear garden|| B (Reference
2019/5716/T).

> | would like to STRONGLY OBJECT to this proposal for a number of reasons:

> 1. Felling trees in

> Central London where there is hardly any green space and so much pollution really is unnecessary
unless the trees are of some danger to the public, which they are definitely not in this case.

> 2. The felling of these trees behind our rear garden would lessen the privacy we currently have to
the rear of our property particularly on the upper floors and | believe would leave an unsightly view
through our rear windows which would negatively affect the value of our property.

> 3. The application does not clearly describe the reasoning for cutting all these mature trees down?
Are they planning to build in this area in the future? If they are planning to replanting new trees it
would take years for them to mature to a height they currently are.

>

> | would kindly ask that you decline this absolutely unnecessary work.

> Kind regards,

> P. Philippidis



